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The Prime Minister, on behaîf of the Govern-

ment, issued the following statement on January 14, 1942:

1. During recent weelcs the Canadian Gcvernment

has been giving detailed and careful thought to the

problems created by the presence in British Colmïibia of

a large number of persone of Japanese racial orngin. On

the Sth of January a Conference was called in Ottawa to

study and report on ttese problenis. At this Oonference

the Governmient had the benefit of the adv4oce and assist-

ance cif representatives of the Government of British

Columbi.a and of the members of the Standing Oommxittee on

Orientals of which Mayor Hume of New W',estmuister is th

Ohairnian. For the aid thus ziven tbe Government i.- mo-t


